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2024 Work Plan
Quarter 2024 Meeting Dates Topics

Jan - Mar Jan 10,  March 13
No meeting in Feb

Committee Work Plan (January)
Main Streets on Halsey (January)
Burnside Bridge - Member (January)
Safe Routes to School Update (March)
Committee Evaluation with JLA (March)

April - June April 10, May 8, June 12 Mid-County Lighting District (April)
Burnside -Staff (April)
Transportation Safety Action Plan (May)
Summer Construction, including Hawthorne Overlay Project (May)
Committee Evaluation with JLA (June)
Burnside Bridge (June)

July - Sept July 10, Aug 14, Sept 11 July - no meeting
August - no meeting
Field Trip - Morrison Bridge tour (September)

Oct - Dec Oct 9, Nov 13, Dec 11 223rd Project (October)
Transportation Safety Action Plan (October)
Gresham TSP (Nov)
Burnside Bridge (Nov)
In Person meeting (Dec) 
Committee Evaluation with JLA - Dec or Jan
Sandy Blvd Safety Improvements Project 
Troutdale Culvert 



Committee Evaluation - JLA consulting

The Findings have been finalized and are available for your review.
We will email them out and have them in the Drop Box.

We are working on Recommendations. 



Membership Updates

Personnel Policies will be sent out. 
It is in the form of a Google Forms, like previous years
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XjYnkMiK9odnyFv_2cjsbXVg07auNjC9Vol7Q_yQ72A/edit

As a volunteer with the County, these are required for you to be a member in good standing.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XjYnkMiK9odnyFv_2cjsbXVg07auNjC9Vol7Q_yQ72A/edit


Safe Routes to School Updates
● Gresham Infrastructure near Davis Elementary School is complete



Safe Routes to School Updates
Gresham Traffic Playground - complete
Summer outreach

○ Community Events
○ Summer School 

Bike and scooter safety lessons in after school programs
● Walk to School events

bike works by p:ear 
Received an award from 
the Street Trust  at the 
Alice Awards for their 
work in East Multnomah 
County! 



Stark Street Bridge Closure 

On Tuesday, Sept. 17, the Stark Street Bridge in the Columbia 
River Gorge closed due to a supporting stone wall that partially 
collapsed. It is closed for several months while funding and 
solutions are developed.
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